EXHIBIT 3

On May 25, 1998, Pulitzer Publishing Company, of which Michael E. Pulitzer was a
shareholder, entered into an agreement and plan of merger with Hearst-Argyle Television, Inc.
(“Hearst-Argyle”). Pursuant to this agreement, Pulitzer Publishing Company, together with its
broadcast related assets, including its wholly-owned subsidiary, Pulitzer Broadcasting Company,
were merged with Hearst-Argyle. An FCC Form 315 was filed in connection with this merger on
June 11, 1998, and the FCC granted its consent to the transfer of the licenses of over 50 stations
from the shareholders of Pulitzer Publishing Company to Hearst-Argyle on November 24, 1998.

Due to a clerical error, however, the four television translator stations that are the subject
of this application were omitted from the FCC Form 315 filed with respect to the merger. In
order to remedy this clerical error, Michael E. Pulitzer is signing this FCC Form 345 seeking
transfer of these four television translator stations to Hearst-Argyle on behalf of the former
shareholders of Pulitzer Publishing Company despite the fact that, as explained above and as
further explained in Exhibit 4, Pulitzer Publishing Company is now owned by Hearst-Argyle
Television, Inc. and is called Hearst-Argyle Properties, Inc.
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